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Dear Sir

I write to add my objection to the many already raised against this unnecessary distraction
of a huge swathe of valuable green belt land.

In my opinion this is a cynical money-making plan on behalf of the landowner. I
understand that the Applicants say they need the 6 year delay to 'generate interest' in the
rail hub shows that there is no interest in at all.

To swallow up green belt land the developers must prove there is exceptional reasons to
this. There is sufficient evidence that there are no exceptional reasons as there is no
demand for it.

Unemployment in the area is less than 1% so new jobs is a myth.

There are alternative locations for this important rail hub that are far more suitable

The surrounding area, including a much valued and well used sailing facility will be
destroyed and the infrastructure around the area simply would not cope with the increase in
traffic on the village roads, especially when there is an issue on the M6 ( which happens
frequently).

I urge you to study the facts, to see how devastating this development would be to the area
& it’s communities and to see that it simply isn’t needed, necessary or practical.

I can see absolutely NO benefit allowing this to go ahead other than to line the pockets of a
handful of wealthy people who never have to live with the consequences.

Thank you

Sally Wormall

Sent from my iPhone




